
Are you ready to pursue your Doctorate?? 
JOIN US…August 2015 

 

 University of the Pacific  
Benerd School of Education 

 will offer a doctoral program in partnership with  
Teachers College of San Joaquin 

Attend the following Information Meeting: 
December 1, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  

•  Tuition      

•  Coursework    Meeting held @ TCSJ, 2857 Transworld Drive, Stockton 

•  Program Emphasis   RSVP: Vicky DePrater, vdeprater@sjcoe.net, 
  

 


